
 
          27th April 2022 

Dear Eagles Parents,  

On Monday 27th June we are hosting a very special visitor from the past! Memma the Cavewoman 

(as seen on Facebook and YouTube etc.) will be pitching her tent on the Henley school field on 

Sunday evening and will join KS2 children from Henley and  Eagles Class from Helmingham on 

Monday for a day of interactive learning about early history. 

We will be asking the children to dress up in suitable clothes for the time in history to make the day 

even more enjoyable. Here are some examples. 

 

 

Please don’t feel you have to buy a costume, plain clothes will be just as good. 

Please drop your KS2 child off at Henley at 8.20am and collect them from Henley at 3.30pm on this 

day. We understand that this additional journey may affect sibling’s arrival and collection times from 

Helmingham. The children will need a packed lunch, sun hat and a water bottle.   

We know the children will enjoy this experience as Memma brings the Stone Age to life.  To cover 

the cost of this amazing day we are asking parents for a £10 donation.   

Please log into Arbor to make the payment and to provide consent for your child to take part.   

Yours sincerely 

Mr Tom Hardy 


